
PUBLIC NOTICE
In  accordance  with
Pennsylvania Code 25, Section
271.141, BFI Waste Services of
Pennsylvania,  LLC  herein
provides public notification of
the  submittal  of  a  permit
reissuance application to the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection
(PADEP),  Southwest  Regional
Office  located  in  Pittsburgh,
Pennsylvania.  This  permit
application is to reissue Solid
Waste Permit I.D. No. 101723
for a municipal waste transfer
station  from  the  current
owner to BFI Waste Services
of  Pennsylvania,  LLC.  The
facility  is  located  at  50
Vespucius Street in the City of
Pittsburgh, Allegheny County,
Pennsylvania.   The  permit
application  may be available
for  review  during  normal
business hours at the PADEP
office,  400  Waterfront  Drive,
Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania
15222. Fees for copying may
be  charged  by  the  PADEP.
Electronic copies of the permit
application will be provided to
the  City  of  Pittsburgh  and
Allegheny  County  offices  by
the  PADEP.  The  host
municipality and county may
submit  comments
recommending  conditions
upon,  revisions  to,  and
approval or disapproval of the
permit  application  to  the
PADEP  within  60  days  of
receipt  of  the  permit
application.   The  PADEP  will
also  accept  and  consider
comments  from  the  public
during  the  permit  review
period. Comments should be
sent  to  Bureau  of  Waste
Management,
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  Department  of
Environmental Protection, 400
Waterfront  Drive,  Pittsburgh,
Pennsylvania 15222.


